APS P&C Newsletter - Building Bridges – 24 October 2023
A BIG THANK YOU
A huge thank you to everyone who volunteered at the democracy sausage sizzle, baked or sold cakes, lemonade, or 2nd hand clothes, as well as to our loyal customers. This is one of our biggest fundraisers of the year, and we couldn’t have done it without you, so thank you!
Upcoming Events
We have more volunteer opportunities coming up. Just 1 hour makes a big difference. Please sign up if you can for any of the following upcoming events:
· APS Working Bee – Sunday 26th November
A great opportunity to meet other APS families, and help maintain our beautiful school grounds, as well as witness the splitting of a native stingless beehive. https://signup.zone/asquithpublic-pandc
· Garden club helpers on any Friday lunchtime – all are welcome, please contact the envirohub: asquithenvirohub.au@gmail.com
APS P&C AGM
A HUGE Thank You to all who stepped down or into new volunteer positions at the P&C Annual General Meeting last week. Stepping into these vacated positions are:
· President – David L
· Vice Presidents – David A and Garth B
· Secretary – Glenda H
· Treasurer – Sara A
· Uniform Shop – Amanda T
· Communications – Jen G
· Building Bridges editor – Carmel P
· Grants – Gareth B
· Music Executive – Amanda K
· Envirohub – Lara H
· Canteen Committee – David A
· General Executive Members – Briony O and Soroush Z.
Canteen Update
Then P&C has purchased the following equipment for the upcoming opening of the school canteen:
· Air fryers
· Blenders
· Sandwich press
· Printer
· Laptop
· Cutlery
Canteen Manager position has been filled. We will be looking for volunteers to assist in the canteen in the near future. If you wish to volunteer please ensure you have a valid Working with Children Check certificate, and you will also be asked to complete a Safe food handling course.
Canteen Opening Date imminent!!

